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Dear Parents/Guardians

Your son achieved around 50% or lower in their Yr9 Chemistry exam. We therefore feel
that they would be wise to spend a little time consolidating the Yr9 Chemistry work to
provide them with a more solid foundation on which to build next year.

The school website file area has a folder containing three Independent study guides for the
Yr9 Chemistry work. Each guide contains the specification links, links to various fuse
school video tutorials along with a small number of questions with mark schemes. The link
to the resources is in the independent study guide of the Chemistry file area of the website
at this link: http://www.bws-school.org.uk/Curriculum-Exams/Science/Files/Y9Files/

If your son could work through each of these guides in preparation for September then this
would certainly be advantageous to them next year.

In September we will also be selling via school a GCSE revision guide and workbook at a
reduced price for each of the Sciences.

In the meantime, if you wish to discuss your son’s progress in Chemistry then | would be
more than happy for you to contact me.

Yours sincerely

A2

Dr Emma Baker
Director of Science/Head of Chemistry
eeb@bws.wilts.sch.uk
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